
 

3LNO Division  

Fishery status 

A moratorium (no directed fishery) has 

remained in place since it was declared in 

1995. 

Recent assessments 

No directed fishing in 2022 and 2023 as 

the stock is below Blim with no indication of 

short-term recovery. 

Directed fishing for Northern shrimp 

must follow the guidance of Article 9, 

NAFO Conservation and Enforcement 

Measures. 

 
3M Division 

Fishery status 

A moratorium has remained in place since 

it was declared in 2010. 

Recent assessments 

The indications of improved recruitment in 

2020 did not result in an increase in stock 

biomass and the stock remains below Blim 

in 2022. 

 

 

 
 Northern shrimp are distributed within Divisions 3LMNO and managed as two separate 
stocks: 3LNO and 3M. Fishing for shrimp in 3LNO has historically been confined to Div. 3L.  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Detailed stock advice can be found at: 

www.nafo.int/Science/Stocks-Advice 

3LN 3M 

2023 2023 

* * 

Northern shrimp 
Pandalus borealis 

The orange frames indicate Divs. 3LNO and 3M 

Northern shrimp (PRA) management areas. 

Next full assessment: 

 

Total allowable catch (TAC): 

 

* No Directed Fishery 
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